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March	15,	2024	
The	Transplantation	Society	
740	Notre-Dame	Ouest		

Suite	1245	
Montreal,	QC	H3C	3X6	

Canada	

	
Re:	Kenji	Okumura,	M.D.	

	

To	whom	it	may	concern:	
	

I	am	writing	to	wholeheartedly	endorse	Dr.	Kenji	Okumura's	application	for	A	Scientific	Award	in	the	Transplant	
Society	2024.	
Dr.	Okumura	is	a	distinguished	surgeon	scientist	with	a	profound	passion	for	transplant	surgery.	Dr.	Okumura	
joined	our	General	Surgery	Residency	Program	at	Westchester	Medical	Center	/	New	York	Medical	College	on	July	
1,	2019	as	a	PGY1	surgical	resident.	He	is	currently	in	my	program	as	a	PGY5	categorical	surgical	resident	and	has	
performed	his	duties	satisfactory	and	he	is	in	good	standing	in	our	institution.	

I	wholeheartedly	endorse	Dr.	Okumura's	application	for	the	TTS	Travel	Award.	Please	do	not	hesitate	to	reach	out	
should	you	require	any	further	information	or	have	additional	questions.	
	

Sincerely,	

	

  
Madalyn	Neuwirth,	MD	FACS		
Assistant	Professor	of	Surgery	
New	York	Medical	College	
Director,	General	Surgery	Residency	Program	
Westchester	Medical	Center	
	


